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 Background 
The Steering Council proposed as change in to the “no meat in the Common House” 

norm, to provide clarification and to acknowledge culturally-related meals such as 
Thanksgiving. 

 

 Meat Norm 
In keeping with current CoHo custom, meat dishes will not be prepared or cooked in the 

Common House. However, on celebration days in which it is culturally appropriate for a 

meat dish to be served, individuals may prepare meat in their own homes which is then 

served in the Common House at meals intended to honor that culture’s celebration. 

 

 

Revision History 
This change in meat norms in the Common House was proposed by the Steering Council 

and approved by the community on January 21, 2018.  

 


